
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Miss Storjohann’s  
News 

Week of October 3rd 

Important 
News 

Email: storjohannrachel@pleasval.k12.ia.us 
Class Website: http://missstorjohann2ndgrade.weebly.com/ 

Homework In class this week: 
Literacy: Nonfiction has been the 
focus again this week. The 
students have been finding the 
main idea and key details for 
individual paragraphs and 
multiparagraph text.  
 
Math: Unit 2 is coming to a close. 
We will round out the unit in two 
weeks by doing explorations and a 
review with a test on Thursday, 
October 20th. *Practice your 
facts! 
 
Language: Review this week 
 
Spelling: This week’s spelling 
pattern was silent-e. Next the 
focus will be on –nk and –ng 
endings. 
 
Thank you so much to those of you that 
have made donations to the classroom 

so far this year. Your generosity is 
very much appreciated  

 

Fall Testing 
(Next Week!) 

 
To prepare for fall 
testing, please make 
sure your child is 
practicing math facts 
as well as reading 
every evening. I will 
be reading one-on-one 
with the students in 
the next couple of 
weeks for 
benchmarking. We will 
also take our second 
round of math facts. 
If you need 
suggestions on how 
to study, please let 
me know  I know 
testing will go great!  

The students 
have started 
with their 
weekly 
homework. 
Nightly work 
should include: 
 
1. Studying 
spelling words.  
 
2. Twenty 
minutes of 
reading and 
completion of 
reading/homewo
rk log.  
 
3. Studying math 
facts.  
 
4. Math Home 
Links  
 
 
 

: Upcoming Dates : 
 Friday, October 14th: Hopewell 

Harvest  

 Thursday, October 20th: October 
Book Orders due 

 Friday, October 21st: No School 

 

:Specials: 
 

Day 1- Music 
Day 2- PE 
Day 3- Art 
Day 4- PE 

 
Library- Fridays 
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